
Westwood Solicitation Permits

It is the purpose of the solicitation ordinance and application to protect the general public
against crimes, frauds and misrepresentation committed by persons posing as solicitors, guard
against the continuing danger of fraud, robbery and other crimes to the residents of the city
and regulate undue annoyances caused by solicitors. Please read the ordinance carefully and
answer all the questions on the application.  Applications must be brought personally to City
Hall by each person seeking to solicit in the City of Westwood.  Background checks are done
prior to permits being issued. Currently no fee is involved to obtain a solicitation permit.

Application for Solicitation Permit and the section of Westwood City code that pertains to
solicitation practices in Westwood.

https://www.westwoodks.org/business/page/westwood-solicitation-permits
https://www.westwoodks.org/media/391
https://www.westwoodks.org/media/436

